
 

 

 

 

Dated : February 17, 2024 

Ref : IGFL/23-24 

To, 

The Department of Corporate Services  The Department of Corporate Services 

The BSE Limited     Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers    7, Lyons Range 

Dalal Street      Murgighata, Dalhousie 

Mumbai Samachar Marg    Kolkata - 700001 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

SUB : CLOSURE OF TRADING WINDOW 

 

Ref : Scrip Code- 0511391 & 10019038 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We wish to inform you that pursuant to the provisions of Schedule B of the SEBI(Prohibition of Insider 

Trading)(Amendment), Regulations, 2018 and the “Company’s Code of Conduct and Code of Fair 

Disclosure”, the Trading Window for dealing in the securities of the Company for all designated Persons, 

shall remain closed from 17th February, 2024 to 23rd February 2024 for evaluating the best and most 

suitable alternative for fund raising by the Company 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully 

For Inter Globe Finance Limited 

 

Pritha Beriwal 

(Company Secretary) 
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